
Reception News 
 

Our story focus this week was The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar by Eric Carle.  

We practised retelling the story in lots of different ways. 

We drew story maps, used actions and had a go at 

writing the story in our own words.  

In maths this week, we explored repeated patterns. You 

should see our repeated pattern caterpillars! They are so 

colourful.  

We really enjoyed celebrating World Book Day and loved 

showing off our pyjamas to our friends. We spent the 

day sharing our stories. 

That’s all for this week!  

  


